
(NAPSA)—Whether it’s your
high school reunion or some other
big event, many women believe, to
look your best you have to start
early. Some women in a recent
survey even said they would start
working on their look at least six
months in advance. According to
stylist-to-the-stars Kevin Charles
Boyle, of the Four Seasons Bilt-
more, Santa Barbara, CA, you
don’t have to begin quite that
early. Here’s his timeline for a
beautiful time:

• Two months prior: Start
uncovering your youthful skin.
Almost half the women surveyed
said they’d rather walk in with
smooth skin than with a gorgeous
husband or even an armload of
diamonds. Boyle says a quick way
to minimize the appearance of fine
lines and wrinkles may be to try
Jafra Intensive Retinol Treat-
ment. The treatment, which com-
bines cassie flower and narcissus
extract with retinol, the purest
form of Vitamin A, is clinically
proven to show improvement in as
little as two weeks, with more
dramatic results with longer use.

• One month prior: Choose the
outfit. Few things can derail your
party mood faster than scram-
bling around for something to
wear at the last minute. Avoid try-
ing to dress in a way you wouldn’t
normally. Pick an ensemble that

expresses your own inimitable
style.

• Two weeks prior: Prepare
your hair. Half the women sur-
veyed said they would cut their
hair for their reunion—but Boyle
advises not to wait until the last
minute. You don’t want to be left in
tears on the day of the big event
because of a bad hair job. Instead,
go early to a stylist so you can get
acquainted with your new ’do.

• The day of: Do something
relaxing and pampering. Get a
massage or a manicure and pedi-
cure. Use makeup sparingly to
enhance—not cover—your features.

You can learn more beauty tips
and tricks online at www.jafra.com.

Countdown To Your Big Night

To look your best on that big
night, prepare in advance for
youthful skin.
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